
Agricultural Vehicle, Equipment, and Infrastructure Survey
If you're a California farmer, processor, or custom operator, we need your 

input to support air quality and infrastructure planning efforts



2024-25 Agricultural Vehicle, 
Equipment, and Infrastructure Survey
The California Air Resources Board (CARB), California Energy 
Commission (CEC), and California Public Utilities Commission (CPUC), 
with the support of the California agricultural community, is requesting 
your participation in a new survey.

Results from the previous survey informed the distribution of hundreds 
of millions of dollars of subsequent incentive funding across California. 
This new survey will continue to support incentive programs, air quality 
planning efforts at CARB, and inform energy and infrastructure planning 
at CEC and CPUC.

The 2024-25 agricultural survey covers on-road vehicles and mobile 
off-road agricultural equipment of all fuel types, including electric 
equipment, used by producers in the field, custom operators, and first 
processing facilities.

If you are a California farmer, processor, or custom 
operator, participate in the survey using the QR code to 
the right or from the website below. 

https://calpolycafes.co1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_bEJ6KsCwxHuo1P8




